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June 22, 2021 

 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 

 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The District is currently working with Capital Projects and environmental staff in 
order to update and modify the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and 
some National Environmental Protection Act (NEPA) components based on the new, 
preferred location. The architect is also working to update the new schematic design. 
Following schematic design and environmental, we will move to construction 
drawings and formal FAA approval. We hope to achieve these milestones by the end 
of 2021.    

 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Construction is progressing. The footings have been poured, and the concrete block 
walls are being constructed.  In the coming weeks, the utilities under the building will 
be installed in preparation for the slab to be poured. The anticipated completion date 
remains December 2022.  

 


